
 
 

 
Level One at Bailey Road School 
 
 
Tenā koutou katoa 
 
Congratulations Bailey Road Community, working together 
once again with our fellow citizens we have managed to 
eliminate Covid 19 in our country at this time.  However, the virus has not gone away and 
there is not yet any vaccination to keep us safe in the future.  Once our borders are open 
Covid 19 cases will once again occur in our population and then it will be our ability to 
track and isolate those cases that will keep us safe.  With this in mind, Bailey Road School 
will continue some of our safety precautions, particularly around cleanliness, recording 
our school visitors, and managing traffic at our gates, before and after school to ensure 
we can be a part of any future solution that will avoid future lockdowns. 
 
The move to Level One will bring a few changes in how we continue to maintain health 
and safety at Bailey Road School.   
 
Key points for Level One: 
 

● the main office gate will be the entry for before school care (3oclockdash) and 
students arriving from 8.00am - 8.30am 

● the only students onsite before 8.00am, will at before school care (3oclockdash) 
● breakfast club will be in the SWiS office for Week 1, from 8.00-8.25am 
● other gates will be opened at 8.30am 
● all gates will be locked by 9.00am, then reopened for pick up at 2.30pm 
● during school hours, parents and visitors will need to be signed in as per our Health 

and Safety procedures 
● gates will be locked at the end of the day (3.00pm) 
● regular hand washing will continue 
● coughing/sneezing into elbows will be expected 
● any students or staff who are sick, should stay at home 
● QR code for the NZ COVID Tracer app is on display in the office, hall and junior gate 

 
 
Enjoy the rest of the holiday break. 
 
Ray Kelly 
Principal 
Bailey Road School 
 
 
 


